
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us as we honor Martin Luther King Jr. County Council Member Larry Gossett, 

Seattle Public Schools Board President Betty Patu and the late Von Paul Patu,                                

for over 40 years of tireless effort on behalf of Rainier Beach students. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Since 2003 Rainier Beach High School Dollars for Scholars has awarded over $130,000 in scholarships 

 

Von Paul Patu Scholarship supports Pacific Islander students as they continue their educations. 

Don Alexander “Freedom is a Constant Struggle” Scholarship supports U.S. of A. Black students striving to give back 

to their community as they continue their educations.  

Student Excellence Award Scholarships support outstanding RBHS Seniors. 

April Huff Young Women’s Scholarship established in memory of RBHS staff member April Huff supports young 

women who have faced what seem like insurmountable challenges, to continue their education. 

 

To make a donation or for more information visit:  

rainierbeachhs.dollarsforscholars.org   

RBHS Dollars for Scholars is a 501(c)(3).  Donations are tax deductible. 

RBHS Dollars for Scholars proudly invites you to our 2nd Annual Fundraiser 

“Give Back to the Beach!” 

Rainier Beach High School 

Dollars for 
SCHOLARS® 
A Program of Scholarship America

®
 

 

WHEN: Sunday, March 13th 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm 

WHERE: Rainier Beach Community Center 8825 Rainier Ave S, 98118 

 

RSVP by March 6th to Eleanor Goodall: goodhill@xmission.com (206) 320-7809 

or Fran Alexander:  santafewoman@gmail.com (206) 328-2103 

 

Free Admission  *  Light Refreshments  *  Entertainment 

Suggested donation $25-$250+ to support RBHS graduating seniors 

  


